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I would like to thank all of you who attended the meeting in March at the Chatsworth Metrolink
Station.

I would also like to apologize for not being able to conduct our July meeting. I had some
unforeseen medical problems that prevented my participation.

At our last meeting, we discussed how we should make changes to the Coordination Board. I
want to continue this conversation with the hope that I can bring back to the Association formal
changes to the Constitution & Bylaws as well as the Policies and Procedures, to be voted on at
our next meeting in January.

The most frequent comment I hear is that there are no consequences for lack of action from
the Coordination Board. Do you think we should make changes to address this? What would
be the changes you would make?

Applications are currently processed via paper. Should the association change to electronic
filing?

Some think the Coordination Board is too large. Would a smaller board result in more
responsiveness?

Please bring your ideas to the October meeting. I you can’t join us at this meeting, please send
your thoughts to me by email at president@220sma.org.

Your Association needs you.

Kenneth Mann, KF6HKM
President, 220 Spectrum Management Association


